
 
 

 

   

 Dear Captain Stylianos Dimouleas, 
 
It is my pleasure to send warm greetings from the Liberian Registry. I hope this 
letter finds you in high spirits and good health.  I am writing to convey my 
heartfelt gratitude to you for being a valuable member of the Liberian Registry.  
Your unwavering dedication to upholding high standards of quality and safety in 
your operations has been exemplary, and your fleet’s outstanding safety record 
is a shining testament to your steadfast commitment to quality. 
 
On behalf of the Liberian Registry, I am delighted to extend to you and the entire 
team at Almi Tankers our congratulations for achieving 10 years of flawless Port 
State Control records for your good vessels, ALMI ODYSSEY and ALMI 
NAVIGATOR. I applaud your members aboard and ashore on the exceptional 
accomplishment of remaining free of Lost Time Injuries on your good vessels, 
ALMI EXPLORER, ALMI SKY, and ALMI SUN. 
 
We, at the Liberian Registry, are immensely proud to have you as part of our 
fleet and appreciate the trust you have placed in us to support your endeavors. 
We are dedicated to providing assistance to your team in maintaining Almi 
Tankers impressive safety record. Together, we shall continue to strive for 
excellence and set new benchmarks in the maritime industry.  
 
Best regards,  
 
 
 
 
Alfonso Castillero 
 
Chief Executive Officer   
Liberian International Ship & Corporate Registry  
 

 

 


